
 

 

 

 

   
  May 9, 2025 
 

To  
The Secretary  
BSE Limited  
PJ Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai: 400 001 
Company Scrip Code: 500411 
 

 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Company Scrip Code: THERMAX 
 
 

Sub: Corrigendum Letter for Q4FY25 Financial Results submission  

Ref: Outcome of the Board Meeting held on May 9, 2025  
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
This is to inform you that the Audited Standalone and Consolidated Financial Results of the Company 
for the quarter and year ended March 31, 2025, approved by the Board of Directors of the Company at 
their meeting held today i.e. May 9, 2025 were filed with the stock exchanges. 
 
Subsequently, a typographical error was noticed in the Statement of audited financial results for the 
quarter and year ended March 31, 2025 wherein under the Notes in point no.1 the word unaudited was 
erroneously mentioned which is to be read as audited. The revised statement would read as “The above 
is an extract of the detailed format of audited Financial Results filed with the Stock Exchanges under 
Regulation 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as 
amended. The full format of the audited financial results is available on the Stock Exchange websites 
(URL:www.nseindia.com, www.bseindia.com) and also on the Company’s website (URL: 
www.thermaxglobal.com).”  
 
We confirm that there is no other change in the financial results and this error does not have any impact 
on the results submitted for quarter and year ended March 31, 2025. We regret the inconvenience 
caused, if any. 
 
You are kindly requested to take note of the above. 

 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For THERMAX LIMITED 

 
 
 

 

 

Rajendran Arunachalam 
Chief Financial Officer 
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